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DEB BARNHILL

CCCEP Accreditation Update

Deb is on maternity leave from her position as Coordinator, Division of Continuing
Pharmacy Education at the College of Pharmacy, Dalhousie University. In this position
she is responsible for the development, delivery and evaluation of educational
programs for pharmacists in the Maritime provinces. She is currently serving as
president of CCCEP. She is actively involved in the regulatory aspects of pharmacy as a
Councilor and President-Elect of the Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists, and works
part-time in long-term care for Lawtons Drugs. Deb is presently pursuing her M.Ed. in
Adult Education from Mount Saint Vincent University in Halifax, Nova Scotia.

Learning Objectives
At the end of the session participants should be able to:

1. Explain the rationale for the CCCEP Guidelines and Criteria for accreditation
2. State the benefits and importance if obtaining CCCEP accreditation for 
    Continuing Pharmacy Education (CPE) programs
3. Submit program applications which meet the CCCEP accreditation criteria
4. Raise your questions or concerns related to CCCEP accreditation policies and 
    procedures

Abstract
This session will begin with a brief overview on the structure and organization of
CCCEP, and the purpose of program accreditation, including the value to pharmacists,
providers and sponsors.  In part, accreditation enhances the quality and credibility of a
program, provides quality control in the assignment of CEU value, and assists to reduce
or eliminate real and perceived bias.
Complete and accurate preparation of the application for accreditation and
accompanying documentation facilitates timely evaluation. Key components in the
preparation of an accreditation application are the learning objectives, author and
expert reviewer expertise, expert reviewer comments and author response, and the post
test questions for an Independent Study program.  The submission and evaluation
process will be highlighted.
Revisions to the Criteria as recently approved by Council will be outlined.  The effective
date is pending incorporation of the revisions into the Criteria document.
The focus will then turn to your questions and comments.  We look forward to the
opportunity to receive your feedback and to assist you to better understand the
accreditation process.
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